
EMBARGO: Not for broadcast publication or cabling before
1/30 a.m. WEDNESDkY, 16th Deoember, 1959.

P.M. No. 48/1959

STATEMENT BY THE PRIME MINISTER

COMMONWEALTH PRIME MINISTEI.S! CONFEIENCE

In commenting on the announcement by Mr. MacMillan

that there is to be a meeting of Commonwealth Prime Ministers

in London beginning on the 3rd May, 1960, the Prime Minister,

Mr. Menzies, said that he welcomed this opportunity for an

exchange of views among the leaders of the British Common-

wealth.

CABERRA,
December, 1959.


